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I do NOT support this policy proposal! We don't currently have the technology or infrastructure to
support a vast number of all electric cars. If enacted, this will devastate the middle class and
working poor. Why do Washington's elected officials and bureaucrats hate the citizens of their
State; stop the madness!


